
12 August 1966 

Mr. Thomas C. Wallace 
Editor 

Holt, Rinehart and Winston Inc. 
383 Madison Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 10017 

Dear Sir: 

I do not appreciate your facetious reply of August 11 

1966, to my letter of August 6 to Mr. Arthur Cohen, 

Consequently I am placing this matter in the hands of 

my attorney, Mr. J. S. Lobenthal, Jr. with instructions to 

institute legal proceedings immediately. 
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Yoyrs very truly, 

| New York, N.Y, 1lOOl4


